
 

Our Ref/KH/JAB/LS/CoffeeMorning 
18th September 2024 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Friday 27th September marks the National Tea and Coffee Morning to raise money for 
Macmillan Cancer Support. Last year Macmillan raised over £12 million and we would like to 
support them to do even better this year!  
 
On the 27th September only, we will accept cash payments for cakes. If your child would like 
to donate in exchange for a cake, please send in your child with some money so that they 
are able to purchase cakes from the bistro at break time.  
 
Pupils can take part in the following two ways:  
 

1. Inter-house Cake Decoration Competition  
Decorate a cake or cupcakes in the style of their House. This might mean reflecting 
the House colour or the House mascot (Bredon - Bear, Clent - Snake, Wrekin - Lion, 
Malvern - Dragon). We would like to encourage pupils to be creative in celebrating 
their House! We will award 5 House Points each for participation and 10 House 
Points for pupils in each House achieving 1st, 2nd or 3rd prize for decoration. Cakes 
that have been decorated for the competition will not be consumed. Pupils will be 
able to collect them at the end of the day and bring them home. 
  

2. Bring in ‘shop-bought’ cakes for sale  
Pupils can also take part by contributing shop purchased cakes to be sold in the 
coffee morning.  
 

We ask that pupils bring in their competition entries or cakes for sale to the Bistro before 
school on Friday 27th September during form time. The Macmillan Coffee Morning 
epitomises our Beacon value of ‘Consideration for Others’. Our pupils routinely show this 
valuable character trait and show compassion and consideration for those around them. We 
look forward to raising money as a school community and thank you in advance for your 
support of the event. 
 
If you have any questions please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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